Dike, Darlene

From: sane Lyons

Sent: 13 March 2017 11:56
To: Planning
Subject: Planning applicaiton 2017/0711/P - 9 Grange Gardens, Hampstead - Darlene

14/3/17, logged

FAO Emily Whittredge

Dear Emily Whittredge

Re: Planning Application 2017/0711/P - 9 Grange Gardens, Hampstead.

I note from your website that planning permission has been sought to extend two areas of the above property.
However from the plans it appears that one of these extensions is in very close proximity to a beautiful mature oak
tree which has a tree preservation order on it. | am extremely concerned that the proposed works to this area may
cause considerable damage both to the roots and structure of this tree.

Please could you have look at this proposed application and let me know what effect it will have on the tree?
Thank you.

Best wishes

Jane Lyons



